
CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 

EXTENSION NOTICE 

 
Refurbishment of the Male and Female Police Post Dormitories for the 
Arima Borough Corporation, Ministry of Rural Development and Local 

Government. 
 

Prospective tenderers are advised that the closing date for the receipt of tenders for the 

above mentioned project has been extended from Thursday August 06, 2020 to 1:00 p.m. on  

Thursday August 13, 2020. 
 

Tenderers should note that the dimensions of the SLOT in the Tenders Box are 37.5 cm x  

5.5 cm and as such, tenders should be packaged accordingly. 

 

Late tenders will not be accepted under any circumstances. 

 

 

 

         Philbert Alexander  

         Chairman 

Central Tenders Board 

 

 

CTB: 13/3/83 

August 05, 2020. 

 


